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LOW-TEMPERATURE NUCLEAR HEAT 

The April and mid-April issues of Nuclear Technology are 
devoted to those papers from the Low-Temperature Nuclear 
Heat Meeting held at Helsinki University of Technology in 
Otaniemi, Finland on August 21-24, 1977, that were sub-
mitted to the Journal for pubUcation. Unfortunately, not all 
authors presenting papers at the meeting chose to provide the 
additional information necessary for pubhcation of their 
contributions; however, their presence and participation at the 
technical sessions helped make the meeting a technical success. 

We want to take this opportunity to thank Risto Tarjanne 
for his efforts in coordinating the papers and acting as an 
intermediary between authors and our European Editorial 
Office during the early stages of the conference. In addition, 
we want to thank Peter Margen for his summary paper, to be 
found at the end of the mid-April issue. Morton E. Wacks 




